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To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council
From: David F. Shafer, IAMC, MMC, CMO, Clerk-Treasurer %
Copy to: Patricia L. Abbott, IAMC, MMC, Accounting Supervisor

Thomas F. DeGiulio, Town Manager
Date: July 14, 2014

Re: Settlement of Claim

Town Attorney Gene Feingold advised that a settlement has been reached with
Lawrence and Barbara Bishop for damages to their home resulting from a crushed sewer
line. He believes the settlement is fair and reasonable, and he recommended that the
Town offer a payment of $4,500.00 to the Bishops.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

As an item on the Consent Agenda, authorize payment of $4,500.00 to Lawrence
and Barbara Bishop for settlement of their claim and release of the Town.



